University of Alaska Fairbanks Staff Council

Resolution 2015-E-1 May 29, 2015

The University of Alaska Fairbanks Staff Council unanimously approved the following resolution on May 29, 2015:

Resolution Requesting that the Alaska State Legislature Fully Fund the FY16 Alaska State Budget

WHEREAS, University staff recognizes that even temporary layoffs to state employees will greatly impede UAF's ability to operate its core functions; and

WHEREAS, an unfunded budget and associated terminations would halt nearly all university operations, which is counterproductive to the state, university students, staff, and faculty; and local and state businesses; and

WHEREAS, an unfunded state budget could halt pay for thousands of UAF employees, including staff, detrimentally affecting individuals, families, and the entire economy of Alaska; and

NOW BE IT RESOLVED, that the University of Alaska Fairbanks Staff Council requests the Alaska State Legislature fulfill their legal obligations and commitments to the people of Alaska, including University of Alaska Fairbanks staff, by fully funding the FY16 Alaska State Budget.

Faye Gallant, President, UAF Staff Council

Date

6/3/15